
1

Bryant, Shellie (Clerks)

From: City Council
Sent: September 24, 2018 8:24 AM
To: City Council
Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

Submitted on Monday, September 24, 2018 - 08:24 
Submitted by anonymous user: 108.174.168.68 
Submitted values are: 
 
Date: Monday, September 24, 2018 
To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 
First Name: Gord 
Last Name: Enns 
Email: saskatoon.foodcouncil@usask.ca 
Address: 425-221 Cumberland Ave 
City: Saskatoon 
Province: Saskatchewan 
Postal Code: S7N 1M3 
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable): Saskatoon Food Council 
Subject: Farmers Market lease 
Meeting (if known): City Council 
Comments: 
Dear Mayor Clark and City Councillors, 
I am writing to express support for renewing the lease of the Saskatoon Farmers Market at River Landing. 
A vibrant Farmers Market that provides a venue for farmers to market food directly to consumers is an 
important part of Saskatoon's food system and is different than a 'mixed or public' market with a much broader 
focus. 
The demand for local food is increasing and Saskatoon should increase support for more local food access 
rather than consider options that will lessen the ability of the Farmers Market to thrive. 
Sincerely, 
 
Gord Enns 
Executive Director 
Saskatoon Food Council 
Attachments:  
 
 
The results of this submission may be viewed at: 
https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/258172 
 
 


